
 

Dear Potential Sponsor,  

Westside Baseball of Oak Lawn is a 501(c)(3) non-profit, volunteer-based organization dedicated to 

promoting the game of baseball to the youth of Oak Lawn and surrounding communities.  

Westside Baseball is located at 9440 S. Oak Park Ave. and has been mentoring and teaching the youth of 

Oak Lawn since 1962. Teams like ours provide players between the ages of 5 and 13 a safe place to get 

physically active and make connections with their peers. The league now has over 400 baseball and 

softball players enrolled and hundreds of more family members cheering them on! 

As with any non-profit organization, sponsorships play an extremely vital role in maintaining our league. 

Your generous donations are used for keeping registration fees stable, field insurance, paying umpires, 

the upkeep and replacement of aging equipment, and facility maintenance.  

While we have made some great strides, thanks to our great resource of parent volunteers, we still have 

a lot to accomplish. For the 2025 season and beyond, Westside Baseball needs several field 

improvement projects in order to give our players the best possible fields to play on. Since some of 

these are very costly projects, we are in need of your support to achieve these goals.  

Your tax-deductible sponsorship donations are instrumental to our success. They will allow us to focus 

on building great citizens and continue to enrich the community relationship between your business and 

Westside Baseball of Oak Lawn. 

Attached you will find our Westside Baseball Sponsorship form which serves as the first step on this 

important mission. For any questions about Westside’s Sponsorship program please contact me at 

wbolmain@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you,  

Westside Baseball of Oak Lawn 

http://www.westsidebaseballoaklawn.com/ 
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